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Naveed Haider

From: Baber Asif <baberasif2018@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 2:23 PM
To: naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Contract Discontinuation

Dear Sir, 
 
As an assignment given by WHO, I have completed the period of employment contract from October 26, 2022 
to January 24, 2023 as a District Monitor- UMERKOT SINDH. 
At present I regret to say that I can not continue my service due to personal matters in this period for further 
extension of the project. 
 
 
Thanking for your kind cooperation 
 
Asif Ali  
District Monitor 
Umerkot, SINDH. 
 


